
Printed on: 26/02/2015 09:05:20

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Mr and Mrs R 

Speight

OBJ2015/0584/P 18/02/2015  19:24:12 We strongly object to the planned erection of a studio in the rear garden of101a Gloucester Avenue

This is a huge permanent development which bears absolutely no  comparison to the small and 

temporary tree house and garden shed of the  neighbours.

Its intended use as a working studio implies noise pollution affecting adjoining gardens as well as light 

pollution from the entrance and the planned roof light.

If allowed it will moreover and most importantly create a disastrous precedent in allowing such  large 

permanent buildings to be erected in small gardens .

 The ecological threat  to the green corridors which these gardens provide must be retained and not 

impoverished in this way.

If this application is allowed it will inevitably unleash a torrent of such buildings with devastating 

irreversible long term consequences.
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